Dear Mr. Tester,

As of Mar 24, 2015, the U.S. Department of Labor has not received your Import Export Price Index information for **March**. If you have already sent DOL this information, please disregard this notice.

Your data is very important to us. To be included in the calculation of the **March** price indexes, your data need to be submitted by the last day of **March**.

To logon and submit prices, go to:

https://idcf.bls.gov/authentication/login.

If you have received the price forms in the mail, please complete and fax them to (877)237-8070 (toll free) or (202)691-7272.

If you would like to contact the Industry Analyst, Carolyn Renick, call 202-691-7150 or email renick_c@bls.gov.

Save time and paper! DOL is able to collect Import Export Price information via our secure website. If you are interested in providing price updates via the web, please e-mail your Industry Analyst at renick_c@bls.gov or simply reply to this email.

Importance of Your Participation:

"As a Bureau of Labor Statistics survey participant, you help enhance our understanding of the increasingly complex U.S. economy. The more we understand, the better we are able to fulfill our mission and promote the prosperity of American workers, consumers, and businesses. When you agree to participate in a Bureau of Labor Statistics survey, you help provide the vital statistics we use to analyze our economy and keep it strong. For that, I thank you."

-- Janet Yellen, Chairman, Federal Reserve Board of Governors

Your Data at Work: Import/Export articles

Reuters: U.S. import prices rise, but inflation pressures still muted

Marketwatch: U.S. import prices climb 0.4% in February NASDAQ: U.S. Import Prices Up 0.4% in February

The Wall Street Journal: Import Prices Up 0.4% in February

[subscription needed] Import Prices Up 0.4% in February

Thank you,

U.S. Department of Labor, Bureau of Labor Statistics

Stay Connected: